
Yohny Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 9:16 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Sally 

Last Name: Lanza 

Company: 

Email: slanzal @hotmail.com 

Subject: IRRC#2976 

Message: 
Dear Mr. Sumner, I am asking your help in stopping the intrusion ofthe Common Core Curriculum in our 
children's schools. It is a crime to continue to permit the federal government to abscond with our states rights. 
Our federal government has shown us they clearly have no interest in the country and the betterment of 
anything except their elitest wants and wishes. This is America - the home ofthe free and the brave. What 
happened?! Let us teach our children these truths and not the importance of reading an air conditioning manual 
rather than classic literature. Stop allowing the lies of intense and rigorous confuse the propaganda campaign 
behind it. Stop pushing the parents rights aside. We are the ones who pay the taxes to keep the schools 
operating, we have a voice. Listen. Hear what we say. Act out of righteousness. Thank you for hearing my plea 
for your support. Warmest Regards, Sally 
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